
FAMIS v5 Flash #208: ACH Payments for Christmas and New Year 
 
 
ACH Payments: 
Please note that payments made through Paymode ACH will not be processed on Friday, January 1st due 
to the holiday.   
Therefore, if you have payments due on January 1st, please ensure that you process your vouchers with 
a due date no later than December 29th, so that the ACH payment will reach the vendor’s bank by 
December 31st.  
 
 
Paper Check Payments: 
The paper check printing schedule will remain the same for the two holiday weeks beginning December 
20th and 27th with checks processed on Wednesday evenings and delivered to the Disbursement Unit 
(Room 396) on Thursday mornings for pick up, if requested.  
Please note however that the checks will be mailed on the following Monday instead of the Friday 
holidays. 
 
Please do not reply to this message.  This is an automatically generated message sent out on behalf of 
the Controller AOSD division 
 


